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Republic of the PHhilippines
Department of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

Office of the Regional Director

Advisory No. 425, s. 2023
November 10, 2023

INVITATION TO THE YEAR-END SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE 2023 OF THE
SCHOOL HEALTH EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION OF NCR (SHEAN), INC

1. This office hereby announces the SHEAN, INC. YEAR END SCIENTIFIC
CONFERENCE 2023 on December 5, 2023, at Legarda Elementary School, Craig
St., Sampaloc, Manila, 8:00 am- 5:00 pm with the theme: Strengthening service
in Harmony with Excellence, Accountability and Nobility.

2. Anent this, all school health personnel, and other interested participants
of the National Capital Region (NCR) are encouraged to attend the activity
on official business.

3. Attached, please find a copy of the letter dated November 06, 2023, from Ms.
Karen Y. Belagan, Nurse III, President of SHEAN, Inc.

WILF . BRAL, CESO III
Regidnal Director

Encl.: As stated
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School Health Employees Association-NCR, Inc.

School Health and Nutrition Unit, DepEd-NCR
Misamis St., Bage Bantay, Quezon City

November 6, 2023

THERPAATMENT O
WILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO Il nEconl;?L:Ec" ZIVED

Regional Director
DepEd NCR NUV 09 2023

BY:

THRU: CONNIE P. GEPANAYAO, MD, FPPS
Medical Officer IV
School Health and Nutrition Unit
DepEd - NCR

SIR:
Warm Greetings of Peace!

The School Health Employees’ Association- National Capital Region (SHEAN), Inc. is
conducting the SHEA-NCR, Inc. Year-End Scientific Conference 2023 on December 5,
2023, 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM with the theme: Strengthening Service in Harmony with
Excellence, Accountability and Nobility, venue to be announced.

The objectives of the Conference are:

1. To enhance knowledge and understanding of School Health Personnel, DepEd-
NCR on the UPC Program through the topic: HUMAN DEVELOPMENT
UNDERSTANDING AID FOR UNIVERSAL PREVENTION CURRICULA which is very
essential in the implementation of National Drug Education Program in schools;

2. To further increase awareness of School Health Personnel and capacitate them
on the School Mental Health Program through the topic: PSYCHOLOGICAL FIRST
AID VS MENTAL HEALTH FIRST AID; and

3. To foster camaraderie of school physicians, school nurses, school dentists,
dental aides and other School Health Personnel that would create a healthy
working environment within the region.

“service in Zarmony with Zcellence, 4ccountability and Aobility”
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In this regard, all NCR School Health Personnel from public and private schools are
invited to attend in view of the crucial responsibility they assume in uplifting the health
of the school populace. The seminar registration fee is P700.00 each participant.

In line with this, may we request your good Office for the approval of the above-
mentioned activity and allow the School Health Personnel of DepEd- NCR to attend on
Offical Business.

We are hoping for your favorable response in this matter.

Thank you very much for your continued support and more powerl

Very truly yours,

KAREN Y. BELAGAN, RN, MPA
President

“Service in Zarmony with Acellence, fccountability and Abbility”
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